
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2, 2022 
 
To Our Depew Family, 

This letter is to inform you that this afternoon, the Depew Union Free School District 

became aware of two different and unrelated incidents in both the Middle and High 

Schools that put into question the safety and security of our buildings. 
  

Immediately upon receipt of this information, we initiated our shelter-in-place emergency 

response protocols. Our School Resource Officer, as well as other officers from the 

Depew Police Department responded within minutes. Through their investigation and 

assessment, there was not any viable threat deemed. 
  

Students were safe at all times and our buildings were secure. Upon the all clear, students 

resumed their normal class schedules. In an abundance of caution, you will see 

additional police presence at our district for the remainder of the week. 
  

Rest assured, your child’s safety and the security of our school-community are of 

paramount importance and any situation that compromises that safety and security is 

investigated to the fullest. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeffrey R. Rabey Ph.D. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


